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Dear PLUM Committee Members and CD13 Staff, We are so
grateful to the CHC for supporting our nomination for the lovely
Queen of Elysian Heights. This stately Queen Anne Victorian is
clearly the oldest structure in this historic Echo Park
neighborhood. As the cornerstone of this community for at least
127 years, it represents not only an important architectural
resource - demonstrating patterns of early neighborhood
development - but as the long-time home of the Archiega Family,
it serves as a cultural testament to the powerful lessons of Chavez
Ravine. This home is an essential part of our community, and we
ask that you please support our nomination. Thank you, The
Silver Lake Heritage Trust



